
Message of Sympathy to Haiti
Most Rev. Yves-Marie Péan
Bishop of Les Gonaïves
Avenue des Dattes 89
Les Gonaïves
Haiti

Dear Bishop Péan,

I write to communicate our feelings of solidarity and deepest sympathy with you and
the people of the Dominican Republic during this time of grieving and sorrow for the
victims of the floods and their families.

May the Lord of all mercies bring consolation and strength to survivors and grant
the peace of His Eternal Kingdom to the victims.

Sincerely yours in Christ,
Cardinal William H. Keeler
Archbishop of Baltimore

https://www.archbalt.org/message-of-sympathy-to-haiti/

